CSU San Bernardino Rescinded Duplication Objections



Larson, Erin <elarson@CCCCO.edu>



To Fontanilla, Linda M.; Humble, Dina; Kay Dee Yarbrough; Huston, Celia J.; Thomas, Vanessa Y.; Caldwell-Betties, Melita G.; Wilkins, Janice S; Copeland, Mary J.; Burns-Peters, Davena D.

Wed 6/12/2024 6:04 PM

Cc LeBlanc, Leslie; Stanskas, John; Yang, Jennifer

i Follow up. Start by Wednesday, July 17, 2024. Due by Wednesday, July 17, 2024.

Hello San Bernardino Valley BDP Team,

Good news, CSU Office of the Chancellor just informed us that CSU San Bernardino rescinded their objections to your proposed baccalaureate in Water Resources Management! Can you please confirm that you have ACCJC approval for your program so that we can move your proposal to the Board approval stage? I could not find your ACCJC approval letter in our files. In the meantime, we will prepare the letter to the Board President asking for approval of your program. Once the Board President approves the program, we send your "congratulations letter" which will serve as the official approval. Your program will also be presented as an information item at the July Board meeting.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Congratulations!

Frin Larson

Dean, Instructional Design and Delivery
Equitable Student Learning, Experience, and Impact Office
Educational Services and Support Division
O (916) 327-0067
elarson@cccco.edu
California Community Colleges Chancellor's Office
1102 Q Street, Sacramento, California 95811
www.cccco.edu